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Dear House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care, 

 

As a current dental assisting student I feel that this bill devalues my education. I 

believe that people should trust that their dental assistance has the knowledge and 

skills needed to perform, and this bill will allow anyone who may not have the proper 

education to become a dental assistant.  

 

Please OPPOSE House Bill 2996 


